
Honorable Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair 

Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture (PEA) Committee 
200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Sugimura: 

ALAN M. ARAKAWA 
MAYOR 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
Keena 0 Ka Meia 

COUNTY OF MAUI — Kalana 0 Maui 

February 22, 2017 

KEITH A. REGAN 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 

■•••••■•• 

IV 

S erely, 

SUBJECT: 	WITHDRAWL OF NOMINEE TO MAUI REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

In a letter dated January 30, 2017 I submitted the nomination and resolution of Reid 

Kawabata to the Maui Redevelopment Agency, however at the request of Mr. Kawabata, due to 

personal circumstances he is unable to fill the March 31, 2017 vacancy, therefore I am requesting 
to withdraw my nomination of Mr. Kawabata. 

ALAN M. ARAKAWA 

Mayor 
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Pili Nahooikaika - Fwd: Re: MRA 

From: 	Mike Molina 

To: 	Nahooikaika, Pili 

Date: 	2/16/2017 4:01 PM 

Subject: Fwd: Re: MRA 

CC: 	Andaya, Herman; Ishii, Grace; Kushi, Edward; Regan, Keith 

Pili, 

Please process and submit to Council ASAP. I believe once Council receives the withdrawal notice, Mayor has ten 
days to fill. 
Thanks, 
Mike 

>>> Reid <reidmaui@hawaii.rr.com > 2/16/2017 3:59 PM >>> 
To the Honorable Mayor Alan Arakawa, 

I would personally like to thank you for considering me to the Maui Redevelopment Agency. However at this 
point I will have to regretfully delete my name due to personal reasons that are out of my control. Best of luck in 

filling the position. Lots of good people out there that want nothing but the best for our Island and our State. 

Aloha, 
Reid Kawabata 

Sent from my iPad 

> On Feb 16, 2017, at 12:53 PM, Mike Molina <Mike.Molina@co.maui.hi.us> wrote: 

> Reid, 
> Thank you for letting us know you will have to withdraw your name as the Mayor's nominee to the MRA. 
> Please confirm your withdrawal to us via email (my address is fine) ASAP. Please address it to Mayor Arakawa 
with your reasons. Once we get your withdrawal, we will notify the Council. Thank you again for considering the 
nomination. 
> Mike 
> 270-8211 
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